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We are incredibly grateful and hope that all of you will renew your memberships, if you have   not 

already done so. 

 

Helen Jernigan’s Party  

On a beautiful Monday in September, 

many gathered in the Willow Place 

Pavilion to honor and celebrate Helen 

Jernigan’s many decades of service to 

both her community as a County Court 

Clerk and for her service to the 

Anderson County Democratic 

Women’s Club. Helen Jernigan was 

presented with a proclamation by the 

ACDWC. Jan Newsome made two 

delectable cakes that were so good 

they were nearly gone at the end of 

the party. The bouquets and 

decorations were perfection Thank 

you to Ann Miller and Laura 

Carrington. Special thanks to Joe Lee 

for his impressive banner collection 

which was displayed. 

Also special thanks to the various 

speakers that spoke on behalf and 

about Helen Jernigan. Thank you for 

sharing your stories and memories of 

her. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Volunteers needed for all committees:  Hospitality, Ways & Means, and the Nominating Committee 

which nominates the officers. Sign up and get active in a committee to offer support to the club. 

 

The Nominating Committee has nominated: 

President: Ann Mostoller 

Vice President Millie Taylor 

Secretary Ann Miller 

Treasurer Jan Newsome to continue in her current role. 

Nominations from the floor will be accepted as well. 

 



November 14, 2021 at 4PM Annual Meeting for Electing and Installing New Officers 

During a ZOOM Annual meeting on Sunday, November 14th, we will be electing and installing the new 

officers for the Anderson County Democratic Women’s Club. Make sure to look for an upcoming email 

with more details (or a letter for those of you who get this on paper). 


